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February 25, 2021 
Grace and Peace! 
 
Our Lenten worship continues this week.  Janice Palmer will be preaching, 
so that is a bit of a treat. 
 
As usual during Lent, we are taking up the One Great Hour of Sharing 
offering.  This offering goes to help people and groups all over the country 
and around the world.  It is used to aid people and communities who have 
good ideas, but no way to fund them.  It goes to aid in programs to reduce 
hunger.  And it goes to help people with relief from the consequences of 
natural disasters. 
 
This offering has been taken up by churches since the end of World War 
Two.  It has done tremendous good in that time, and I encourage you to 
find a way to contribute to it.  To do so, send a check to the church or get 
a check to Treasurer Dick Palmer and write OGHS in the memo line, or 
write something on the envelope that will let him know that it is for One 
Great Hour of Sharing. 
 
I see that over 10 percent of Hand County’s population has now received 
at least one dose of the COVID vaccine.  We are not there yet, but it looks 
like we can see some small sliver of light at the end of this tunnel. 
 
Blessings, 
 
Brian Jones 
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